Office of Hon judith Collins

Minister of Justice

Minister Responsible for the Law Commission
Minister for ACC

Minister for Ethnic Affairs

24 March 2014

lan Andrews
Fyi-request-1560-b3ffd8dd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Andrews
On behalf of Hon Judith Collins, Minister of Justice, thank you for your request for
information received in the Minister's office on 24 March 2014. Under the Official

Information Act 1982 (the Act) you requested the following:

“...a copy of the report you received from the UN Subcommittee on the Prevention of
Torture (SPT) after its first visit to New Zealand in April / may 2013.”

The Minister is considering your request in accordance with the Act and will respond in
due course.

Regards

Ashleigh Muir
Office of Hon Judith Collins

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6806. Facsimile 64 4 817 6506



